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The Third Quarter of the Korean classes begins on Sep. 12th. 

               

 

2017 Korean Class 2017 Korean Class 

 

   The Third quarter of the Korean Language program will begin on September 12th at the Korean Cultural 

Center, Los Angeles.  

 

   A total of ten classes are offered (Introductory, Basic A, B, Intermediate A, B, C, Advanced A, B). All levels 

are offered at two different locations; the Korean Cultural Center (in the Miracle Mile district) and also 

the Korean Education Center (in Koreatown). Additionally, some levels are offered only at the Korean 

Education Center, located in Koreatown. Classes are every Tuesday evening, starting from 7pm to 9pm for a 

total of 12 weeks.  

 

   The program is open to any person 18 years of age or older. For more information, please visit our 

website (http://www.kccla.org/english/home).   /END/ 


